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  This will be short as like everywhere else nothing was going on. I canvassed the northern 
officials to ensure that they would be available should anything happen. I had a full slate ready 
to go.  I had a couple of conversations with the new high school football rep and everything was 
on hold waiting on Provincial health to give a go ahead. Just a note that Richard Bundock will 
receive a 35-year pin and Tony Reynolds will receive a 30-year pin for Services as an official. 
Well done lads. 
 
Alan Sleightholme 
Member Services - north 


